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I noticed that this FAQ at http://shorelinewa.gov/home/showdocument?id=19509 does not
 mention parking. This has been a persistent question in the Planning committee hearings.
 Three parking spots for every four dwelling units is not enough.  For the foreseeable future
 light rail will go anywhere you need to go - as long as it's North or South. The reality (even
 among transit enthusiasts) is closer to 1 car per adult.  Apartment parking will overflow onto
 surrounding streets that are already narrow. Right now light rail goes anywhere you need to
 go - as long as it's north or south. Prospective residents of this high density neighborhood on
 185th should consider how they will get groceries, because nobody else is thinking about this.
 Will they schelp bags of groceries seven blocks from Fred Meyer? Will they get pizza by
 drone? Hoagies by pneumatic tube? 
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